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Fwd: 10/6/2020 Item 20 #20-1277 
1 message 

The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us> 
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Kind Regards, 

Cindy Munt 
Assistant to Supervisor John Hidahl, District 1 
Board of Supervisors, County of El Dorado 
Phone: (530) 621-5650 
CLICK HERE to follow Supervisor Hidahl on Facebook 
CLICK HERE to visit Supervisor Hidahl's web page 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Jennifer Morris <morris.jenlee@gmail.com> 
Date: Mon, Oct 5, 2020 at 7:03 AM 
Subject: 10/6/2020 Item 20 #20-1277 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Mon, Oct 5, 2020 at 7:26 AM 

To : The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us>, <bostwo@edcogv.us>, <bosthree@edcgov.us>, <bosfour@edcgov.us>, 
<bosfive@edcgov.us> 

Good morning, 

I'm happy to hear that the County and EDCOE are being collaborative and innovative in coming up with ideas to help out 
EDCOE employees with children during this crisis. Are County employees' children a part of this discussion as well? 

County employees have been deemed essential since the beginning of the COVID19 crisis. I know a lot of other parents 
that are County employees in the same boat as myself, but my situation as a single parent with my children nearly 100% 
of the month and no formal daycare available for the days my two sons are distance learning, is extremely troublesome 
financially and emotionally. The waitlist for both EDCOE Extended Day and Boys and Girls Club are full. In the mean 
time, I have to pay a hefty amount for childcare/tutor, or take time off, and as a single parent with no family in the vicinity, 
this has been extremely difficult with demands to return to work. 

I urge the County to work with EDCOE to come up with a similar solution for County employees as they have done for the 
high school employees. This would result in more employees being able to return to work which benefits the County by 
reducing backlogs and ensuring services are provided that the taxpayers expect and deserve. Please help out your 
struggling parents. 

Thank you, 

Jennifer Larson 


